
From: Jean Harris  
Sent: 15 August 2023 13:38 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; Save Museum Street 
Subject: Objection to proposals 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
Please take this as a formal objection to the proposals referenced in the title 
above. The proposed tower is too tall and too large and is totally out of scale 
compared to the listed buildings and conservation areas surrounding it. 
 
Regards 
Jean Harris 
 


